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STATE OF GEORGIA 

HART COUNTY 

 

Notice of Qualifying 

2024 General Primary/Nonpartisan Election 

 

Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with O.C.G.A. § 21-2-540, the General Primary/Nonpartisan 
General Election shall be held in Hart County.  The election will be held on May 21, 2024 for qualified voters. 
 
Qualifying for Independent or Democrat candidates for the General Primary Election and Qualifying for the 
Nonpartisan Election shall be held at Hart County Board of Elections and Registration, 182 Cade St., Ste. B, 
Hartwell, beginning at 9am on March 4 and ending at noon on March 8, 2024. 
 
Partisan Races and qualifying fees are as follows: 
Board of Commissioners $162.00 
Board of Education  $72.00 
Clerk of Superior Court $1,778.88 
Coroner   $723.15 
Sheriff    $2,122.59 
Surveyor   $15.00 
Tax Commissioner   $1,778.88 
 
Nonpartisan Races and qualifying fees are as follows: 
Chief Magistrate  $1,798.04 
Probate Judge   $1,778.88 
 
All persons who are not registered to vote and who desire to register to vote in the special election may 
register to vote through the close of business on April 22, 2024. 
 
Early voting will be held at 182 Cade Street, Ste. C, Hartwell, April 29-May 17, 2024, 9am-5pm., Monday-
Friday, and Saturdays, May 4 and May 11, 9am-5pm. 
 
Appropriate polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m. on Election Day. 
 
Should a runoff election be required, such runoff will be held on June 18, 2024. 
 

 

 

Board of Elections and Registration 

Election Superintendent 

Hart County 


